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Parking changes The Drive, Radlett 

 

Following changes made to the development at 1 – 3 The Drive in Radlett, the council is 

proposing to remove the disable parking bays outside Nos 1 – 3 The Drive and replace with 

Double Yellow Lines. The purpose of the proposal is to improve road safety. 

The changes are shown on the attached map for your information. 

This public engagement exercise is the first part of a two stage process. We will be 

advertising our intent to make a Traffic Regulation Order (TRO) June/July 2021. An 

advertisement will be placed in the local newspaper. A site notice and plan will also be 

erected on lamp columns in the locality. 

This letter seeks your views on the proposed changes and I would be grateful if you could 

write to us outlining whether you support the proposal or not and provide any relevant 

comment. Please send your comments to the email address provided at the top of the letter 

by 9th July 2021.   

Please let me know if you have any queries. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tunde Ogunro 

Traffic Engineer 

 

 

 

 

 


